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Additional local casino temporarily closes 

(KNZA)--Another local casino has temporarily closed.

The Tribal Council for the Sac and Fox Nation on Wednesday declared a state of
emergency due to COVID-19.

According to a news release, due to the declaration the Tribal Council has decided
to close the Sac and Fox Casino through March 30 at which time the closure will
be re-evaluated.

The closure took effect at 3:30 Wednesday afternoon.

The release says the safety, health and well being of their employees, guests, tribal
members and the community are always their top priority.

During the closure, the release says casino employees will continue to be paid and
receive benefits.

The release says the temporary closure will enable their guests and employees to
follow recommendations of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention to
avoid gathering in groups of more than 10 people.

 

Many Signals Communcations


